
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of Year 2’s topics about “Dudley” and “Living Things and Their Habitats”, we have 

booked a visit to the Dudley Zoo on Thursday 7th July 2022. 

 
We will be leaving school at 9:45am. and hope to return by 3:10pm. Children will not need to 

wear school uniform but as we will be walking around the Zoo, sensible footwear is required. 

Depending on the weather a sun hat, sun cream (this will need to be applied by the child 

during the day) or a waterproof jacket may be needed. Children will need to bring a packed 

lunch, no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please, (children who are entitled to free school meals 

will have a packed lunch provided for them).  We encourage all children to bring a water 

bottle with them. 

 

The cost of the visit is £12.00 per child, for entrance to the zoo and castle and the coach 

journey.  Please sign and return the permission slip below to your child’s class teacher no 

later than Thursday 30th June 2022, you can either make payment online or come to the main 

school office and pay by card.  Unfortunately, we no longer accept CASH. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. S. Lea 

Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child ____________________________class______ to attend 

the trip to Dudley Zoo on Thursday 7th July 2022.  

 

My child receives free school meals and will require a packed lunch. 

  

Signed ________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Church of England   

V.A. Primary School 


